
 

This week in Nursery 

4th January, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
On the first day back the children 
spoke about what they did in the 
Christmas holidays and shared what 
presents Santa brought them! It was 
lovely to hear all their news!  

                            C.L. 
 
We enjoyed listening to the story, ‘Hide 
and Seek pig’. We spoke about all the 
different rhyming words we could hear 
in the story.   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

Given the current circumstances we have been speaking to the children about 
washing our hands and how important it is to catch our coughs and sneezes. 
We have a hand washing song which the children love to watch.   
 

                Mathematics 
 
We have been enjoying singing 
number songs including five speckled 
frogs, five currant buns etc. We have 
also been practising our counting 
and working out how many we have 
left when we take one away.  

                Literacy 
 
We have been practising recalling 
all the letter sounds we have learnt 
so far. These include: 
‘s,a,t,p,i,n,m,d’. Our new letter for 
the week is ‘g’. We thought of lots 
of different things beginning with 
‘g’.  
 

                     U.W. 
Our new topic for this half term is 
called, ‘Can we explore it?’ We 
introduced the topic by exploring our 
outdoor area whilst playing hide and 
seek. The children enjoyed finding 
different hiding places outside!   

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed mark 
making using paint sticks, crayons, 
pencils etc. The children are also 
enjoying playing in our new role 
play area which is now a travel 
agents!  
 

Special Notices 
 
Many thanks to you all for your support and understanding in these difficult 
times. Remember, if your child is not in Nursery, you can access different 
games and activities, to support your child with their learning, on Google 
Classroom. I hope everyone keeps safe and well.  
  


